Dave,
 
The purpose of this email to find graduate brothers who are interested in becoming a part of the Board of Chapters Advisors (BCA) for the Rho Upsilon Chapter of Phi Gamma Delta.  The function of a BCA is tri-fold:  First, the BCA acts as a set of advisors for selected committees within the undergraduate chapter.  Second, the BCA will act as a liaison between the undergraduate chapter and the graduate brother population.  Third and most importantly, the BCA will establish and work towards fulfilling long-term goals for the chapter.
The Chapter will send out a newsletter within the first week of March to discuss the current status of the chapter as well as information about the BCA.  Before we send out the newsletter, we would like to have already assigned a BCA Chairman and Co-Chairman.  We feel that strong leadership within the BCA will likely attract other potential BCA members.  Other BCA positions include: finance, public relations, scholarship, and rush (Please see attachments for further reference).  
This is a pivotal moment for Phi Gamma Delta, and now is the time for us to act.  The chapter has been working hard and has made drastic improvements in areas such as risk management, finance, rush, and scholarship, and we must keep the momentum going. We realize that our past relations with graduates have been poor, and that there have been some situations that the chapter could have handled better; but this is a new era of Rho Upsilon. 
You are the first person to receive this email and we would like to get your feedback and to see where we can go from here. If forming the BCA is something that you would like to take part in, then we would enjoy holding a meeting with you either via telephone or in person at your convenience.
 

Fraternally,
 

Alex Johnson
Purple Legionnaire
Rho Upsilon Chapter
909-323-3173
Alex-johnson@sbcglobal.net
Ryan Hoskin

Purple Legionnaire

Rho Upsilon Chapter

909-237-5678

hoskir01@student.ucr.edu
